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Dear Parent /Carer 
As you are aware, our S1 students are currently not allowed to leave the school grounds during lunchtime. After reviewing this as a senior leadership team, the decision has been taken to allow students to go out for lunch on Fridays only, if they wish. 
Safety is of paramount importance and, if your child is planning to use this privilege, then we would appreciate it if you could discuss the following with them:
• 	crossing roads safely.
•	making healthy choices when buying their lunch. 
•	looking after the local environment, including using bins for litter.
•	behaving in the local community.
•	managing their time, so that they are not late back. 

If your child does not follow any of the above guidelines, the privilege of going out on a Friday may be withdrawn. 
This privilege for S1 will begin from Friday, 30th November 2018. Please note that there is no requirement for your child to go out for lunch. 
Should you need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Pastoral Care teacher. 

Yours faithfully


K. Kelly
Depute Head Teacher
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King’s Park Secondary – A Health Promoting School
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